70th May 1937,

Dre CoF, HMartinm,
McGill University,
dontreal.

Dear Dr. Martin,

I am enclosing a copy of my mote to Mr, Bentley
in connection with the termination of the Rockefeller gift
for this present year. Do you think we are taking too
much out of the budget? The way I have figured it out,
we will be notifying them that they need only send $3000.,00
or §7500,00 instead of §10000,00 for this quarter, They

~have written asking how much will ?e required.

nWitb best regards
Yours sincereiy,

WGP/HL

Kol




